
GCSE and BTEC/Vocational Results at The Coleshill School, 2024 

 

We are incredibly proud of our year 11 students who sat their exams and have completed their GCSEs and vocational 

qualifications at the Coleshill School.   

In line with our school ethos, our year 11 students have worked hard and taken responsibility, developing and 

demonstrating high levels of determination, a commitment to their subjects and desire to achieve positive academic 

results. 

 

Head of School Rebecca Brindley commented: 

Today we welcome back and celebrate with our year 11 students today who are collecting their results which is the 

result of staff, students, parents and carers working together over 5 years. 

It is a privilege to work with young people to support them both academically and personally and in developing and 

growing into the young people that they are today.  We want to wish all our student the best for their next steps into 

further education, apprenticeships or employment. 

 

Deputy Headteacher Sarah Cardwell commented: 

As a school we always advocate so much more than just examination outcomes, our school values of Work Hard, Be 

Kind and Take Responsibility are showcased through our wider curriculum offer that we continue to promote.  

We are of every student who picked up their results today, many will continue their education journey with us in our 

Sixth Form where we will continue to nurture and advance.  

 

Strategic Secondary Lead Ian Smith-Childs commented: 

We are all incredibly proud of all of the young people who are collecting their results today.  These results represent 

five years of hard work.  This cohort of students have had to overcoming multiple challenges and have demonstrated 

both academic and personal growth.  We wish all of our students the very best in their next destination and remind 

them that The Coleshill School will always be their school. 

 


